

Pretoria Preparatory School

Non-Profit Company NPO Ref No 001-666 EMIS No 700212068 / UMALUSI No 17 SCH01 00280 Company Reg no 1980/002975/08

SPECIALISING IN REMEDIAL EDUCATION

262 Murray Street
Brooklyn
0181
Phone: (012) 362-0308
E-Mail: principal@pretoriaprep.co.za

10 June 2024

Dear Parents

FEE STRUCTURE 2025

The Board of Directors have finalized the school's budget for next year and the annual tuition fee increases. As in the past, this has been a thorough process involving the analysis of all our school's financial needs. This increase is unavoidable if we are to retain and acquire our qualified and experienced staff members, maintain and improve our school facilities, continue to keep abreast of educational developments, provide our children with the specialised attention and equipment they need, and to deliver on our promise of excellence in remedial education.

Fees for 2025 will be as follows:

Grade 0 - 6: R129,470 per annum. Fees will be charged over 11 months @ R11,770.00 per month from January to November 2025, and are payable in advance.

Fees for Grade 7: R134,200 per annum. Fees will be charged over 11 months @ R12,200 per month from January to November 2025, and are payable in advance.

These fees are fully inclusive of all Speech and Language Therapy, Occupational Therapy, and Remedial Lessons during the course of the school day as well as an Extramural (first session) charge.

School fees paid in full before the end of February 2025 will receive a 3% deduction, and the calculation of the reduced annual fees payable is as follows:

Grade 0 – 6: R129,470 – R 3,890 = R125,580 Grade 7: R134,200 – R 4,030 = R130,170

Should school fees be paid in full for 2025 by 30 November 2024, an additional 1% discount is offered.

Application can be made to SARS for a partial rebate on school fees when completing your income tax form on efiling. Please request the tax certificate from the Bursar from March 2025. The SARS disability form is valid up to ten years however, should you require an updated document, please request this from your medical practitioner.

Thank you very much to each and every parent who pays school fees regularly every month. You make our administration so much more efficient and our school more productive. We are looking forward to your continued support in 2025 and trust it will be a happy and successful year.

Yours sincerely MBeckwith

Mrs Margaret Beckwith

Chairperson of the Board of Directors

Mrs Sherrill Wagenaar

Principal